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THANK YOU, EVERYONE &
Upcoming Holiday Basket EVent

Los Ojos de la Familia is a community organization, made up of many different
people and groups, whose generosity and volunteering have helped us make a real

and positive impact in New Mexico & Arizona.
​We want to say a heartfelt thank-you to every one of you, for all the years of your

love and support, time, money and effort.

UPCOMING EVENT Notice - Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic, we have
made several changes to the way we do things, in order to meet the guidelines and

requirements of the CDC and the NMDOH. Please rest assured, we are still
making a difference to those in need in our community. We WILL be doing a

Holiday give-away for more than 400 New Mexico families again this year, but
things will be a little different, details will be forthcoming.

THANK YOU
New Mexico National Guard

NMARNG Medical Detachment

We wanted to take time to give an honorable mention to our New Mexico National Guard
NMARNG Medical Detachment, who have been an integral part of LODLF annual Holiday
Basket Giveaway for the past five years. They have cheerfully volunteered in each aspect of
the event; from organization, to assembly, to loading and delivering, working with around
300 baskets in 2015 to the more than 550 baskets delivered in New Mexico last December.

It is with sincere gratitude and appreciation, that we take this time to say,
THANK YOU!
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